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Parks & Recreation Draft Master Plan Now Available on City’s Website 
City of Canby contracted with BerryDunn to complete the Master Plan 

 

The City of Canby’s Parks & Recreation Draft Master Plan is now available on the City’s website 

(please see links below).  

 

The Parks and Recreation Master Plan will examine existing facilities and services to assess the 

current and ideal future level of services for the community based on public input. The plan will 

prioritize needs and desires for upgrading and improving parks, recreational facilities, athletic 

fields, amenities, programs, and services. It will also explore partnerships with other 

organizations and funding sources. 

 

The Mayor and City Council, Parks and Recreation Master Plan Steering Committee, city staff, 

and consultants from BerryDunn will meet at a joint Work Session next Wednesday, June 1st to 

review the plan. In addition to the draft Master Plan, consultants have prepared a Methodology 

Study to review System Development Charges (SDC) fees. 

 

 DRAFT Parks & Recreation Master Plan – May 25, 2022: 

https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_se

rvices/page/22694/city_of_canby_-_recreation_master_plan-f1.pdf 

 

 DRAFT Parks & Recreation Methodology Study – May 25, 2022: 

https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_se

rvices/page/22694/canby_or_-_methodology_study_v.2_1.pdf 

 

Furthermore, the City of Canby will host a final public-input forum for the Parks & Recreation 

Master Plan with BerryDunn to discuss the draft plan, provide updates on the findings, and 

discuss next steps. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 8th at 6:00p at the Canby 

Police Department (1175 NW 3rd Avenue). City staff is working on the details of this meeting 

and will be sending a formal invitation, additional details and information, and reminders in the 

coming days.  

 

https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_services/page/22694/city_of_canby_-_recreation_master_plan-f1.pdf
https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_services/page/22694/city_of_canby_-_recreation_master_plan-f1.pdf
https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_services/page/22694/canby_or_-_methodology_study_v.2_1.pdf
https://www.canbyoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/development_services/page/22694/canby_or_-_methodology_study_v.2_1.pdf


For more information on current Parks & Recreation efforts, please see the City’s website: 

https://www.canbyoregon.gov/publicworks/page/canby-parks.  
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